
retreat center, and this will be our 
third trip.) 

     So, as you can see, God has 
blessed us with many opportuni-
ties to preach/teach His Word 
this summer.  He has also given 
us wonderful time together as a 
family, and many miles with 
which to make memories.  

Praise our God for keeping our 
preaching schedule filled this 
summer!  Actually, it is so full, 
that this will be a shortened 
newsletter, since I am writing this 
between trips and I leave again 
tomorrow.  We would love to 
have you pray for us as we are 
travelling quite a bit this summer, 
and have just returned from a 
3,000 mile drive to Michigan. 

     I will be speaking at the 
Campers On Mission National 
Rally in Pace, Florida the 7th 
through 10th of June.  (AJ will be 
going with me and we are truly 
looking forward to some Father/
Son time.)  On the afternoon of 
the 10th I will drop AJ off at his 
grandparents in the Gainesville 
area. I need to hustle home to 
get on a bus with @90 students 
and adults from the Jubilation 
Student Choir from First Baptist 
Merritt Island Florida at 5:00 AM 
on the 11th.  I have the privilege 
of being the travelling preacher 
for this choir as they sing and do 
work projects in Virginia, Boston, 
Mass., Pennsylvania, and Jack-
sonville, FL  This trip will go 

from June 11th through the 19th. 

     I will be back at the “Men in 
Motion” noon lunch meeting at 
Central Baptist Church in Mel-
bourne, FL on the 21st of June, 
as well as getting back together 
with the Hebrews Bible Study 
group that evening at 7pm. (I 
have the privilege of teaching 
God’s Word at both venues 
again on the 28th of June as 
well.) 

     I will be preaching at Lake-
crest Community Church in Mel-
bourne, FL on July 3rd at 10:00 
am.  Then we will take a few 
days off in Waldo, FL for the 4th 
of July, to see family visiting from 
Texas and Tallahassee. 

     I look forward to being at 
“Christ is the Answer Rescue 
Mission” in Melbourne, FL again 
on the 11th of July.  Those men 
are such an encouragement to 
me whenever I get to share 
chapel services with them. 

     We will leave as a family on 
the 20th of July for another trip 
(this time in our van) once again 
to the New England area.  I will 
be speaking to a group from 
Nansemond River Baptist 
Church in Suffolk, VA on the way 
north on July 23rd.  

     July 31st through August 5th I 
will be speaking at the Alton Bay 
Christian Conference Center in 
Alton Bay, NH.  (We love being 
invited back to this beautiful  

June 5, 2011 Volume 7, Issue 3 

     JUNE/JULY 2011 

Please pray that: 

 God will give people ears to hear 

 God will provide more opportunities 

to share as we go 

 God will grant safety in travel 

 God will guide as we prepare to 

host a Pastor’s conference in the 

fall. (More on that next newsletter.) 

 God will direct as we look toward 

another Bible cruise in October of 

2012. 

to those of you who have 
contributed t0 

Justapreacher 

Ministries                

If you would like to help support the 
ministry, please send your tax-

deductible gift to:      
Justapreacher Ministries    

P.O. Box 372236                
Satellite Beach, FL  32937  

Tune in to 106.3 FM  Melbourne, FL, each 
weekday at noon to listen to Jim’s 5-

minute radio show, “Challenge for Today”. 

Or visit our website,                    
justapreacherministries.org                     

and click on “Challenge for Today”. 

http://www.justapreacherministries.org

